
Brocklewood Primary School - consultation on proposed 
admission arrangements for the 2016/17 school year  
 
The governors of Brocklewood Primary School consulted on the school’s 
admission arrangements between 2 January 2015 and 27 February 2015. These 
arrangements are for pupils who will be starting school for the first time in 
September 2016, or requesting admission to the School between September 
2016 and July 2017.  
 
The governors of Brocklewood Primary School are responsible for offering or 
refusing places at the school. 
 
The deadline for responding was 27 February 2015. A copy of the 
determined arrangements will be displayed on this website at the beginning 
of May 2015. 
 


